Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043

ax: (02) 6847-2304

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Welcome to Term 2, I hope you and your family had a restful and enjoyable holiday. This term is another busy term with many different activities and learning opportunities occurring. Please make sure you stay up to date with the school website and Facebook page for any events or changes that may occur throughout the term.

There are some changes to when students will be out of the classroom. These are detailed below:

Tuesday	Thursday	Friday
Science with Mrs Bunter	PE - please make sure children have appropriate clothing and running shoes for this activity	Sport - please make sure children have appropriate clothing and running shoes for this activity
	Library with Mrs Chandler	Whole School Assembly
	CAPA (Music, Dance and	
	Drama) with Mrs Batten	

<u>Materials needed this term:</u> A hat, jumper, water bottle, packed lunch and recess, as well as crunch and sip fruit is needed each day. All items should be clearly labelled with your child's name to ensure they can be looked after properly during the year.

Home reading continues this term. Please encourage students to return their home reading folder daily. Homework will commence in week 2. Students are encouraged to complete home reading and homework as these tasks consolidate what has been learnt within the classroom.

I am looking forward to another wonderful term of learning with Year 2 Emus. I am always happy to discuss how your child is progressing in school, so please contact me at any time during school hours on the above number to arrange a time to meet and discuss any concerns.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Alison Masters

Year 2 Emus Classroom Teacher